: OFFICE OF THE DEAN (SW)
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR

No. NITS/D-SW/07/18/ Date-05/07/2018

NOTICE

The newly built Boys Hostel- 9 of NI'T Silchar is going to be operational very
shortly. All the boys’ students of B. T ech final year are asked to convey their
willingness to stay in to that hostel on or before 16M July 2018 by feeling up the
Google form available in the Institute website.

(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1 hXIEYaeRdhzuliEcUgOqlIBKMeQcdUyjSYF
XnzxFFy8/edit).

é sTFIN\E

Dean (Students” Welfare) & Chairman, BHM
Copy to:

1. Director, for his kind information.

2. Registrar for information.

3. Asso. Wardens of all Boys Hostels for information & wide
circulation among students.

4. STO, CCC, for uploading the Google form (link) in the Institute
website. :



